North East Needs A Pay Rise

See video message http://youtu.be/thsQ5r5_Wow from Frances O’Grady to people in the North East on the importance of the national ‘Britain Needs A Pay Rise’ demonstration on 18th October.  In her message Frances highlights the regional figures that mean the North East has most to gain from fairer pay.

Join us for a march and rally in London on 18 October 2014, to help call for an economic recovery that works for all Britons, not just those right at the top. BRITAIN NEEDS A PAYRISE! www.britainneedsapayrise.org




